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Thursday 4th March 2021 

 

Dear Parents and carers, 

I hope this letter finds you and your family well and that you are all excited about returning to school on Monday 

8th March. Staff have been very busy and they have lots of exciting activities planned for our postponed World 

Book Day. Don’t forget you can come dressed up as your favourite character. 

 

Below are the days when your child has PE, please send them in their PE kits on those days so they do not need 

to change in school.  

FS2 Y1 Y2 Y3 Y4 Y5 Y6 

Monday 
Thursday  

Tuesday 
Thursday  

Tuesday 
Wednesday  

Tuesday 
Friday  

Monday 
Wednesday  

Wednesday 
Friday  

Monday 
Thursday  

 

We usually hold our parent’s evenings in March before the Easter holidays but due to lockdown we have decided 

to push these back until May so that teachers have more time with your child in school before they take place. 

Parents evenings will now be on Tuesday 4th, Wednesday 5th and Thursday 6th May. I will send a letter out after 

the Easter holidays about booking a time slot. We are aiming to facilitate them via Zoom.  

 

Please remember school closes early on Fridays every week to enable us to have a deep clean. 

 

We would like to say a big thank you to Proove Pizza,  

based in Broomhill for providing our pupils currently in  

school with a free pizza each. They were very yummy! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Attached is the latest letter from Greg Fell the Director of Public Health Sheffield. 

We look forward to seeing you all on Monday, at the correct start time for your class. 

If you were issued with a laptop, please return it on Monday. 

 

Kind regards 

Cath Thomas 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

We would also like to say big thank you to SUFC 

 for donating some gift bags to our school. They  

were gratefully received by 15 of our pupils. 
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